
 

 

Digital Media Literacy 
Wednesday, November 20th from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM  

Via Zoom 
Join Trustee Sara Ehrhardt, and Trustee Michelle Aarts for a special virtual ward forum. 

It can be challenging to sort fact from fiction online, and an increase in hate speech, 
alongside ChatGPT and other artificial intelligence tools, have made it even harder. 

This virtual workshop, led by CIVIX, is designed to help parents/caregivers learn simple 
skills for spotting misinformation in the context of social media platforms and AI. 

All parents/ guardians/ caregivers, students, staff, and members of school 
communities in Toronto-Danforth and Beaches-East York are welcome to attend.  

Please REGISTER HERE to let us know you will be attending. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

   

Trustee Michelle Aarts 
Ward 16, Beaches - East York  

Michelle.Aarts@tdsb.on.ca 

Trustee Sara Ehrhardt 
Ward 15, Toronto – Danforth 

Sara.Ehrhardt@tdsb.on.ca 

https://forms.gle/SL93HhcpacwnZQKJ9
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